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NEWSLETTER 

Issue 2: FEBRUARY 2022   

 

 
MARCH  
2nd - Prep free Wednesday 
 
3rd - Grade 6 Summer sports 
 consent due  
 
4th - Grade 6 Summer sports 
 day 
 
7th -  Curriculum Day  
 (student free Day)  
 
9th - Prep free Wednesday 
 
11th -  Grade 5 beach                        
  program payment and 
  consent due     
 
11th -  Year 6 Summer sports 
   day 
           
14th - Labour Day                       
 (Public holiday)  
 
16th- School Council AGM &     
 meeting  
 
16th - Grade 5 beach                        
  program 
 
17th - Grade 5 beach                        
  program                                 
 
17th - Grade 6 camp final   
  payment due 
 
18th - Grade 6 Summer 
 sports day 
 
21st - Grade 6 camp departs                      
 
23rd - Grade 6 camp arrives    
 back  
 
25th -  Grade 3 Camp                      
   deposit and consent  
   due  

CALENDAR 

JOKE OF THE WEEK 

 

Curriculum Day  - Monday 7th March  

On Monday, March 7th, we will be having a       

Curriculum Day (Student Free Day).  

This day provides an opportunity for all staff to complete some              

professional development with Berry Street. 

TERM 1 - Thursday 28th January to Friday 8th April  

TERM 2  - Tuesday 26th April to Friday 24th June 

TERM 3  - Monday 11th July to Friday 16th September 

TERM 4  - Monday 3rd October to Tuesday 20th December 

 

2022 TERM DATES 

Upcoming due dates 

March 3rd -    Grade 6 Summer sports consent due  
 
March 11th -  Grade 5 beach program payment 
                   and consent due     
 
March 17th - Grade 6 camp final payment due 
 
March 25th -  Grade 3 Camp deposit and consent 
         due  



2 

 

   

 

 



3 

 

   

 

 



4 

 

   

 

 

Statement of Commitment to Child Safety 

Woodlands Primary School is committed to the safety and wellbeing of all children and young         
people.  This will be the primary focus of our care and decision-making, with particular attention paid 
to the cultural safety of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children and children from culturally and/
or linguistically diverse backgrounds, as well as the safety of children with a disability and vulnerable 
children 

Woodlands Primary School has zero tolerance for child abuse and is committed to providing a child 
safe environment where children and young people are safe and feel safe, and their voices are heard 
about decisions that affect their lives. 

Every person involved in Woodlands Primary School has a responsibility to understand the important 
and specific role he/she plays individually and collectively to ensure that the wellbeing and safety of 
all children and young people is at the forefront of all they do and every decision they make. 

In its planning, decision-making and operations, Woodlands Primary School will 

1. Take a preventative, proactive and participatory approach to child safety 

2. Value and empower children to participate in decisions which affect their lives 

3. Foster a culture of openness that supports all persons to safely disclose risks of harm to children 

4. Respect diversity in cultures and child rearing practices while keeping child safety paramount 

5. Provide written guidance on appropriate conduct and behaviour towards children 

6. Engage only the most suitable people to work with children and have high quality staff and      vol-
unteer supervision and professional development 

7. Ensure children know who to talk with if they are worried or are feeling unsafe, and that they are 
comfortable and encouraged to raise such issues 

8. Report suspected abuse, neglect or mistreatment promptly to the appropriate authorities 

9. Share information appropriately and lawfully with other organisations where the safety and wellbe-
ing of children is at risk 

10. 10.Value the input of families and carers and correspond with them regularly. 

 

The Woodlands Primary School - Child Safe policies can be found on our school website                                           
http://www.woodlandsps.vic.edu.au/ 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.woodlandsps.vic.edu.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7CLisa.Dugan%40education.vic.gov.au%7C4706134aa1e240b3140b08d9fa578b70%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637816076180980861%7CUnknown%7CTWFp
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THRIVE AWARDS 
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THRIVE AWARDS 
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The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund helps eligible families to cover the costs of school trips, camps and 
sporting activities. 
 
If you have a valid means-tested concession card, such as a Veterans Affairs Gold Card, Centrelink Health Care 
Card or Pensioner Concession Card, or are a temporary foster parent, you may be eligible. There is also a special 
consideration category for asylum seeker and refugee families. 
 
Payment amounts this year are $125 for eligible primary school students. Payments are made direct to the school 

to use towards expenses relating to camps, excursions and sporting activities for the benefit of your child.  

It is important that funding made available in 2022 supports students to participate in school trips, camps and 
sporting activities this year rather than being held for future years. This funding can also be used in conjunction 
with any funding accrued from previous years. Please note these activities will only take place if they meet    
COVIDSafe requirements. 
 
 

HOW TO APPLY 
 
 

FAMILIES WHO APPLIED LAST YEAR 
 

• If you applied for CSEF through our school last year and have a Foundation child start this year, 
then you will need to fill out an application form and attach a copy of your Healthcare Card. 

 

• If you applied for CSEF through our school last year and have no new children begin this year you 
will need to either email or bring in your Healthcare card to be copied. 

 

FAMILIES WHO HAVE NEVER APPLIED AND ARE ELIGABLE 
 
If you would like to apply for the first time, please either print the form attached to this post or come into the 
office to collect a hard copy. 
 
You can also download the form, and find out more about the program and eligibility, on the Department of      
Education and Training’s Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund web page. 
 
Check with the school office if you are unsure, and please return completed forms to the school office as soon as 
possible. 
 

2022 CSEF  

 Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund applications 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/Pages/csef.aspx#link22
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Vaccination Information from DET  

It’s been really fantastic to see such excitement around the return to school and we want to 
keep it that way.  A crucial part of that is getting as many students vaccinated as possible.  

Alongside ventilation and other vital COVIDSafe steps such as regular rapid antigen testing, 
supporting as many  students as possible to be vaccinated will help make our school as safe 
as possible.  

Bookings for children aged 5 to 11 to receive the paediatric Pfizer vaccine are open and we 
encourage parents and carers to get your child vaccinated, if you haven’t already done so.  

The Pfizer vaccine is safe and recommended for children. The vaccine will help protect your 
child from getting sick from COVID-19, help to reduce the spread of COVID-19, and help  
ensure kids can have more time at school and playing with their friends. 
Vaccinations for children aged 5-11 years old are delivered at 2 appointments, 8 weeks 
apart. Children with specific medical vulnerabilities can access their second dose 3 weeks 
after their first dose. 

If you’d like more information about this, you can read a recent statement from the        
Australian Technical Advisory Group on Immunisation (ATAGI): https://www.health.gov.au/
news/atagi-update-following-weekly-covid-19-meeting-19-january-2022   

To book an appointment 

You can book at your local GP or pharmacy: https://covid-vaccine.healthdirect.gov.au/
booking 

You can also book at a family-friendly vaccination centre by calling the Coronavirus Hotline 
on 1800 675 398. 

You can also make vaccination centre bookings for your children online, though you will 
need to use an email               address that has not been used in the system before: https://
portal.cvms.vic.gov.au/ 

Helping children to get their vaccination 

Vaccination centres understand that children may feel anxious about vaccination or have 
other support needs. A range of options are available to help children get vaccinated. 
Please discuss your child’s needs with the vaccination centre when you book an                
appointment.  

Appointments are also available at Aboriginal Controlled Community Health Organisations.  

Find out more about vaccination for kids: https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/vaccination-
information-children-and-teenagers 

https://www.health.gov.au/resources/publications/atagi-recommendations-on-pfizer-covid-19-vaccine-use-in-children-aged-5-to-11-years
https://www.health.gov.au/news/atagi-update-following-weekly-covid-19-meeting-19-january-2022
https://www.health.gov.au/news/atagi-update-following-weekly-covid-19-meeting-19-january-2022
https://covid-vaccine.healthdirect.gov.au/booking
https://covid-vaccine.healthdirect.gov.au/booking
https://portal.cvms.vic.gov.au/
https://portal.cvms.vic.gov.au/
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/vaccination-information-children-and-teenagers
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/vaccination-information-children-and-teenagers
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